
YOUTH/YOUNG ADULT NEWS for November 
 

WOW! Youth/Young Adults have a super busy November but YOU ALL are encouraged to get 
involved…PLEASE!!! 

 

 
 

Sunday, November 4th @ Noon – Methodist Church side parking lot to 
grab tags and street assignments and then off to TAG homes for the Food 
Drive – Need drivers and runners and your friends!  
 
Dinner & Devotions will be held after the tagging at Sawyer’s house @ 
Approximately 2:00! 
 
Sunday, November 11th @ Noon – Methodist Church side parking lot to 
get street assignments and then off to GATHER the food for the Food 
Bank – Need drivers and runners and your friends!  
 
Sunday, November 18th – College Boxes due back to Church 
Signup now on bulletin board or office to donate $20 or do a box! 

 
Friendsgiving Potluck & Devotions will be held at Sawyer’s house @ 6:00 
– Everyone bring something to share and eat  
 



TO ALL OF YOU: 
The Youth are doing two service projects for the Christmas season. We 
ask you to participate with one of them. It’s called a … 
 

 

 
REVERSE ADVENT CALENDAR (Not the little chunks of chocolate that you 

get when you open that tiny window each day 😊) We are asking you to 
take a box, basket or whatever container you wish and each and every 
day of Advent place an item in the box. Suggestions are tissues, sanitary 
napkins, deoderent, toothbrush, paper towels, cereal, toilet paper, soap, 
shampoo, canned soups, rice…Bring the boxes to church after Christmas 
and the youth will be working with Joanne Troutman at the United Way 
to stock their local supply for individuals who truly need these items.  

 
$10 CHALLENGE Youth will be given $10 at the Thanksgiving Potluck and 
challenged to help as many individuals as possible with that $10 during 
the Christmas season and will report their efforts after Christmas. We 
have had many amazing results from this in the past and we are looking 
forward to more this season. 

As always…please contact Kim with questions/concerns @ 570-713-4577  


